
From: Bernardo Gomez - DSV
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 12:08:33 PM

Hello,
 
I respectfully request your support of HB2314. I am not only in the transportation business but I am also a
motorcycle/scooter rider. As a CDL driver I appreciated having the motorcycles in front of me and visible.
As a rider of classic and vintage bikes it is safer for me and better for my vehicles. I thank you for you
time and am happy to answer any questions.  
 
Best regards,
 
Bernardo Gomez
CSR Fleet Specialist
HRS: M-F 7:00-16:00  PST - LUNCH 12:00 13:00

 
DSV Road Transport               
110 North Marine Drive
Portland, Oregon 97217
 
Tel:       +1 800 547 0781   Ext:  4337
Direct:  +1 503 978 4337  
Fax:      +1 503 289 8453
 
bernardo.gomez@us.dsv.com
www.us.dsv.com
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